
INVITATION TO SPENN'S 
VIRTUAL INVESTOR EVENT 
ON THE 8TH NOVEMBER
Dear Valued SPENN Investors,

We are pleased to invite investors to a virtual business update on SPENN Technology 
on Wednesday, November 8, 2023.

SPENN would like to take this opportunity to present the many exciting initiatives and 
activities that have recently been carried out and what we are working on, what 
results we have already achieved and what we expect will happen in the future.

We experience great interest from the market, customers and investors, We experience great interest from the market, customers and investors, 
which naturally happens as a result of the promising development and growth that 
SPENN is going through.

We look forward to providing an overall overview of SPENN's performance, recent 
developments, relevant business improvements and a strategic outlook.

During the event, we will offer in-depth presentations on our operational During the event, we will offer in-depth presentations on our operational 
achievements and future initiatives. It will also serve as an interactive forum where 
you, as a key part of our investment community, can engage with our leadership team.

NORWEGIAN SESSION:
Date: 8th November 2023
Time: 11:30 AM

ENGLISH SESSION:
Date: 8th November 2023
Time: 12:30 PM

Registration Link: 
https://bit.ly/SPENN_InvestorCall

Your participation is important to us and we are 
committed to ensuring that all invetors have the
opportunity to connect directly with our 
management team.

You will receive a link to the meeting approximately 
1 hour prior to the event. No additional installations 
are necessary; the sole requirement is a web browser.

Thank you for your continued support and trust in Thank you for your continued support and trust in 
SPENN. We look forward to your attendance
and valuable contributions at the event. We encourage you to register at 

your earliest convenience her.

To make this as efficient as possible we kindly 
ask everyone that has question to send them 
prior to the meeting on the following email: 
patrycja@spenn.com

To accommodate our global investor base, we 
are hosting two separate sessions: one
conducted in Norwegian and another in English. conducted in Norwegian and another in English. 
This ensures that you can engage in the
dialogue in the language you are most 
comfortable with.

Please find below the details 
for the virtual event:

Registration Link: https://bit.ly/SPENN_InvestorCall


